
June 7, 2017 

Idaho Department of Water Resources 
Attn : Kimi White 
P.O. Box 83720 
Boise, Idaho 83 720-0098 

Re: IN THE MATTER OF SYTLE'S PETITION 
FOR DECLARATORY RULING 
REGARDING DISTRIBUTION OF WATER 
TO WATER RIGHT NO. 95-0734 

Dear Ms. White-

RECEIVED 

JUN 12 2017 
DEPARTMENT OF 

WATER RESOURCES 

This letter is to document that I was unable to attend the May 22, 2017 pre-hearing conference, 
nor participate in the teleconference call as I am a self-employed consultant located in Seattle, 
Washington. I did not have availability to drive to Idaho to participate in person, and was unable 
to participate in the teleconference due to client meetings. 

Please accept my apologies for missing the meeting and conference call, and register this letter as 
my desire to continue to participation in this matter. 

Please let me know if you need any addition information. 

Sincerely, 

Barbara J. Herr 


